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KRANTIGURU SHYAMJI KRISHNA VERMA KACHCHH UNIVERSITY

NOTICE REGARDING POSTPONEMENT OF UPCOMING SCREENING TEST OF
ASSISTANT REGISTRAR AND SECTION OFFICER

The Krantiguru Shyamji Krishna Verma Kachchh University had invited applications
for various non-teaching posts by publishing an advertisement on March 8, 2024 (chrome-
extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https://www.kskvku.ac.in/admin/circ
ular-files/255.pdf). As per the Revised Guidelines for Screening Test of Assistant Registrar
and Section Officer published on the university website (chrome-
extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https://www.kskvku.ac.in/admin/cire
ular-files/25241.pdf), the university had scheduled the screening test for the posts of
Assistant Registrar and Section Officer on July 14, 2024. However, due to the pending
declaration of the Statute of The Gujarat Public Universities Act, 2023, the University has
decided to postpone the scheduled exams for the posts of Assistant Registrar and Section
Officer. The new exam date will be announced in due course. Candidates are advised to
regularly check the University website (https://www.kskvku.ac.in/) for further updates
regarding the rescheduled screening test. The university regrets the inconvenience caused to
the candidates due to this postponement.
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